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Welcome to the 2024 spring edition of our newsletter.   
 
As spring blossoms around us, it's a time of renewal and 
rejuvenation, both in nature and in our lives.  It's crucial to 
embrace this season of growth by prioritizing our personal 
wellness.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Seminar: “The Best Way to Say Goodbye最佳的道別” 
 
Date:   June 1st, 2024 (Saturday) 10:00am-12:00pm 
Location: Carefirst facility at 300 Silver Star Blvd, Scarborough 
Fee:  $5 per person 
 
We want to express our heartfelt gratitude to all Alumni 
members for their unwavering support of our previous 
seminars since their launch in 2022. Your active participation 
has contributed much to the success of each event. Refer to 
the Past Events page for 2022 (Link) and 2023 (Link) in the 
HKSHCC-Toronto Alumni website for more information. 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE: 

1. “The Best Way to Say Goodbye 最佳的道別” education seminar  
2. 2024 Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
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We are excited to announce the upcoming event. Our next seminar, "The Best Way to say Goodbye - 最
佳的道別" will be held on June 1st, 2024. It will be conducted in Cantonese by Ophelia Chan, former 
social worker. 
 
An invitation email, containing detailed information about the seminar and registration information, will 
be sent to you soon.  
 
 
 

2024 Annual General Meeting (AGM)  
 
Date:   June 1st, 2024 (Saturday)  12:00pm-12:30pm  
Location: Carefirst facility at 300 Silver Star Blvd, Scarborough 
 
Since our last Annual General Meeting (AGM) held in 2019, the global pandemic has prevented us from 
convening subsequent meetings. However, we are thrilled to announce that our 2024 AGM will be held 
on June 1st, 2024, immediately after the seminar. This pivotal event will serve as an opportunity to reflect 
on our accomplishments, and shape the future of our Alumni association.  
 
Join us as we introduce our Board Directors, show you the current financial status, recap previous Alumni 
activities, and nominate new Directors for the upcoming term spanning 2024 to 2025. Your participation 
is invaluable as we continue to navigate the path forward together.  Please mark your calendars and join 
us for this significant occasion.  
 
 


